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Discovering Your Dreams 

May 13, 2025 

Dear Community Member, 

I understand that it has been a practice in the North Shore School District to provide "poll lists" 

with updated information on who has and has not voted on the day of our annual budget vote. I note 

that this accommodation is one that the district is not required to continue on the day of the vote. Our 

responsibility is to conduct an orderly election that functions with integrity. Frequent interruptions of 

this nature can threaten that and take time from our election staff. 

However, to accommodate the expectation that these "poll lists" will be made available, we will 

follow the same procedure as last year: 

We will issue poll lists twice during the day. The first will be sent out between 11:00 a.m. and 

noon, and the second will be available between 4:00 and 5:00 p.m. Any school district resident who 

would like to receive a copy of this list must submit an email request to the address below no later than 

4:00 p.m. on Monday, May 19, 2025. We will compile these lists and be prepared to send the requested

information during the window described. 

Please note that no requests for these copies of poll lists will be accepted on the day of the 
Budget Vote. We anticipate a very busy day and must turn our full attention to the many responsibilities

associated with the vote. 

Sincerely
� 

Christopher Zublionis, Ed. D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

Requests for poll lists can be sent to recordsaccessofficer@northshoreschools.org 

These requests will be accepted until Monday, May 19, 2025 at 4:00 p.m. No requests will be accepted 

the day of the vote. 
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